Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: D'Sa, Christopher P (Chris) <cdsa@burnsmcd.com>

Sent: Monday, April 06, 2015 2:38 PM

To: dehloptoxic, Env. Health; Ruben D. Byerley (ruben.byerley@yrcfreight.com); Martin
Ward (MWard@psai-cre.com)

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO39

Hi Keith: The scheduled date for the well abandonment is 8:00 AM May 19'", 2015. The scope will be to properly
abandon under permit 2-inch diameter wells MW-3, MW-4 and MW-5 (installed to a depth of 30 feet) and 1-inch
diameter wells MW-6, MW-7 and MW-8 (installed to a depth of 10 feet).

The scheduled driller is listed below:

Ralph McGahey

Senior Operations Manager
Cascade Drilling L.P.

C-57 #938110

120 South 23rd Street
Richmond, Ca 94804
(510)478-0858 Office
(510)201-0084 Fax
(510)478-0865 Direct line
(707) 639-7709 Cell
www.cascadedrilling.com

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]

Sent: Monday, April 06, 2015 11:44 AM

To: Ruben D. Byerley (ruben.byerley@yrcfreight.com); Martin Ward (MWard@psai-cre.com)
Cc: D'Sa, Christopher P (Chris); Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO39

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0000039
Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.
Sincerely,

ACEH



